
 

Dear Riverview Parents, 

Happy Valentine’s Day!  We hope you can take time to give thanks to the loved ones who make 

a meaningful and positive impact in your lives.  

Below are a few important items for your consideration: 

1. Unified Bocce Playoffs – Riverview’s Unified Bocce team has made it to the Allegheny 

East / Westmoreland Division final four!  The playoff matches occur 

tomorrow, Thursday, February 15th, at 3:30 pm at Plum High School.  Please come 

out to support the Raiders as they compete for the championship! 

2. Varsity Girls’ Basketball Playoffs – Our Varsity girls have had a stellar season, 

achieving a 1st round BYE in the WPIAL Single A playoff bracket!  Mark your calendars 

as the Raiders will be competing against the winner of Monessen or Leechburg at Fox 

Chapel High School on the evening of Thursday, February 22nd.  Please come out and 

support our Raider Girls, who continue to compete at a very high level! 

3. Paraprofessionals and Substitutes Needed – We are actively seeking 

paraprofessionals and substitutes to support our students. These roles are critically 

important and offer a rewarding experience by making a positive difference in our 

students' lives. If you or someone you know is interested, we encourage you to reach out 

to the central office for more information. This is a great opportunity to contribute to our 

community while earning some additional income. 

4. Winter Break – Please note that there will be no school for students on Monday, 

February 19th, and Tuesday, February 20th, due to winter break. Classes will resume on 

Wednesday, February 21st. We hope you enjoy this time with your families and have a 

fun-filled extra-long weekend! 

Thank you for working with us to ensure your children have a meaningful and successful 

educational experience. Our teamwork and support are greatly appreciated! Enjoy the 

remainder of the week and please continue to stay happy, peaceful, and safe.  

Go Raiders! 

Sincerely, 

The Riverview Administration 

https://www.facebook.com/whatsnewatriverview/posts/1181534516581610
https://wpial.org/documents/2024/2/12/2024_WPIAL_Girls_Basketball_Brackets_1A.pdf?id=1016

